
"Pictorial View of the World -- A Book Exhibition of UM Library's Geography
Collection & Mr. Vong Chau Son's Donation" (18/04/2012)

Dear All,

You are cordially invited to attend the opening ceremony on 20 April 2012 (4:30 p.m.) at the Anthony S. W. Lau Exhibition
Hall for a book exhibition entitled "Pictorial View of the World -- A Book Exhibition of UM Library’s Geography Collection &
Mr. Vong Chau Son’s Donation".

The exhibits are mainly of geographical books and maps, of which a few are in video and CD-ROM formats. The items in
the exhibition are a selection of the Library collection and the donation from Mr. Vong Chau Son -- a veteran high school
geography teacher in Macau. The exhibition displays geographical records not only about Macau and its neighboring areas
but also overseas countries.

This exhibition will open from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. during the period from 21 April to 2 May, 2012 at the Anthony S.W.
Lau Exhibition Hall of the Library.

All are welcome to attend the opening ceremony as well as this exhibition.

For any enquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_ref@umac.mo.

Regards,
UM Library

 


